The PTE Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences has launched an online open day series entitled Humanities Tuesdays. From 12 January, the series welcomes those interested in the humanities, social sciences and teacher training again. The briefings take place on zoom with the participation of special trainers and students. The registration form and the list of occasions are available on the btk.pte.hu website.

All interested parties are welcome.

Further details: https://btk.pte.hu/hu/felvetelizoknek/nyilt-nap
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